
 

 

Support for An Increased Restorative Justice Budget 
 
As  a former teacher, VISTA volunteer staff and person of faith I feel it is very important to 
support Restorative Justice  programs in our county’s schools.  I am a resident of Montgomery 
county and my grandchildren attend BCC High School. 
 
You know the arguments for and successes of Restorative Justice programs.  Please do not cut 
funding, rather figure out a way to increase the funding so more students have a chance to be 
kept out of our prison system. 
 
Thank you. 


